
 

 

Dear Parent/ Carers 

 
As part of our ‘What can you find in your garden?’ key question, we are going to walk the 

children to Harlow Carr Gardens on Wednesday 5th February 2025. The children will be 
taking part in a workshop provided by the staff at Harlow Carr and will be exploring the 

wildlife and habitats. 
  

We will be leaving school at approximately 9:00am and walking through the Pinewoods to 
Harlow Carr. If your child has school dinners, a packed lunch will be provided for them. 

Children who usually have packed lunches should bring theirs as normal. Please ensure your 
child brings a suitable bag to carry this in; a backpack will suffice. The children will need to 

wear school uniform but please send them in sensible walking shoes as we will be on our 

feet most of the day. Children will need an appropriate coat to match the weather 
conditions. We will be returning to school before the end of the day, so normal pick up is 

required. 
 

Whilst there is no obligation for you to make a voluntary contribution, the school really values 
any donation that you can make. For this visit, we are asking parents for a contribution of £3 

(in cash), to donate to Harlow Carr which is used to support the educational work undertaken 
at the Bramall Learning Centre. All donations will be collected on the day of trip. However, if 

a parent is unable to contribute, his/her child will not be treated any differently.  
 

We require parent volunteers to help with this upcoming school trip. If you’re available and 
would like to lend a hand, please email the office by Monday 13th January 2025. Your 

support would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Since this is a local-area visit, it is covered under parental rolling consent and therefore we 

do not require additional, formal permission. However, please let us know if you would 
prefer your child not to take part in this visit. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Herfield and Miss Wray  
 


